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Tel: 020 7207 1807 fax: 020 7401 6588 email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@friars.southwark.sch.uk" ��office@friars.southwark.sch.uk�


Web: � HYPERLINK "http://www.friarsprimaryschool.com" ��www.friarsprimaryschool.com�





Dear Parents,





Save The Children Christmas jumper day:


What a wonderful turn out we had of lovely Christmas jumpers today. Lots of children part in Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Save the Children. To find out more and how the money raised will help, please see the event website at: � HYPERLINK "http://www.christmasjumperday.org/" \o "http://www.christmasjumperday.org/" �www.christmasjumperday.org�. We are very pleased to announce that we have raised £140.95. Every penny counts so thank you!





PTFA Christmas fete:


The PTFA will be hosting their annual Christmas fete from 3:30 – 5:30pm today. There will be a raffle, games tombola, refreshments, Santa Claus and a performance from the school choir. Entry for Friars pupils is free. All children must be accompanied by an adult.





Miss Castillo’s news:


We are very happy to announce that Miss Castillo, Y3 teacher, has had her first baby. Aurelia June Castillo Thomspon was born at 6:38pm on the 1st December coming in at a healthy 6lb14oz. Mum and baby are doing extremely well and we are looking forward to them paying a visit in the new year.





Michelle Ennis’ funeral:


We reported on the 29th November the sad news that Michelle Ennis who worked at Friars for many years, had passed away. Her funeral will be on Tuesday 17th December with a mass at St Bedes RC church, Clapham Park at 12:30 followed by the burial at Lambeth Cemetery, Tooting at 2pm. All are welcome. There will be a number of staff members attending but we will be able to keep the school open as usual.





Christmas productions:


The EYFS/KS1 Christmas production of “The Dinosaur Nativity!” will be at 9:30am on Wednesday 18th December.  The KS2 performance of Christmas songs and readings will be at 2pm on Thursday 19th December. We are all looking forward to them and families are warmly invited to attend.





Dates: 


Please remember to use the school website for regular updates of upcoming events at the school. We break up for the Christmas holiday at normal time on Friday 20th December and the children are due back to school on Tuesday 7th January.





Playcentre:


Please note that as next Friday is the final day of the Autumn term, there will be no playcentre. All children must be collected (or go home on their own if they are above Y4 and have permission) at the end of the normal school day.





Trivia corner:


Did you know that at 10 past 9 on Wednesday morning (11th December 2013) this week there was a very unusual time and date? It was 9.10, 11.12.13! I wonder when this is going to happen again?!




















